JULY, 2006

The regular meeting of the Heath Township Board was held on July 10, 2006 at 7:00 p.m.
in the Heath Township Hall.

Supervisor Jones called the meeting to order and Lindholm offered opening prayer. The
previous months minutes were approved as read.

First item of business was the recommendation from Ron to re-appoint Donna Huber as
an alternate to the ZBA. Dick questioned whether or not we had an alternate for the
Planning Commission and if she could be appointed to that as well. A motion was made
by Meiste and supported by Schipper to appoint her to the ZBA for a 3-year term
expiring 6-30-09. All ayes. Motion carried. A motion was then made by Boerman and
supported by Lindholm to appoint Donna as an alternate to the Planning Commission.
All ayes. Motion carried.

Misti has received a better interest rate from Fifth Third Bank, but is currently pleased
with Byron Bank. The board recommended she check with Byron to see if they can
match the rate of Fifth Third.

Hilda updated the board on the last Planning Commission meeting and the minutes were
reviewed. The next meeting will be July 27 at 7:00 p.m.

Dick reported on the ZBA meeting with Prototypes Plus variance request. He explained
why it was denied but he was not in agreement with it. The board also questioned the
reasoning behind the denial, since the Planning Commission previously approved the
rezoning.

Sheila updated the board on the township website. It should be up and running in the
next month.

The township bills were presented. A motion was made by Boerman and supported by
Lindholm to approve the payment of these. All ayes. Motion carried.

The fire department bills were presented. A motion was made by Schipper and supported
by Boerman to approve. All ayes. Motion carried.

A motion was made by Schipper and supported by Boerman to adjourn at 7:25. All ayes.
Motion carried.

Sheila Meiste, Clerk



